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As a mental health group practice owner, we live in fear of being audited. We are 

aware that audits as they are currently can bankrupt our business, a scenario that 

would be tragic to the many Oregonians we serve and the providers that serve them. 

The current practice of auditing makes claw backs of money we were paid for the 

important work we do to serve our clients, has the ability to harm more people than it 

helps.  


